

Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

D Street Meeting with 181 St. John Street

1 message

Tom Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com>

Thu, Aug 9, 2018 at 1:35 PM

To: Helen Donaldson < HCD@portlandmaine.gov>

Cc: Bruce Hyman bhyman@portlandmaine.gov, Jeremiah Bartlett <JBartlett@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Nell – I called and spoke with Steve Fowler. He is fine with the project and does not have interest in meeting.

Thanks

Thomas A. Errico, PE Senior Associate Traffic Engineering Director TY-LININTERNATIONAL

12 Northbrook Drive

Falmouth, ME 04105

- +1.207.781.4721 main
- +1.207.347.4354 direct
- +1.207.400.0719 mobile
- +1.207.781.4753 fax

thomas.errico@tylin.com

Visit us online at www.tylin.com

Twitter | Facebook | LinkedIn | Google+

"One Vision, One Company"